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DALLAS--Or . David D. Daly, Scottish Rite Professor of 

Neurology at The University of Texas (Southwestern) Medical 

School at Dallas, has been given a top advisory post with a 

voluntary health organization dealing with epilepsy. 

Specifically, Dr. Daly was named chairman of the execu­

tive committee of the professional advisory council of the 

Epilepsy Foundation of America. The action was taken during 

a recent meeting of the foundation in New York. 
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